
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY 
626 8th Avenue, SE • Olympia, Washington 98501 

 

October 21, 2024 

  NOTICE 

Title or Subject: Potential Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA) 24-0050 Recovery Audit 
Contractor 

Effective Date: On or after October 1, 2024 

Description: The Health Care Authority intends to issue a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Medicaid 

Recovery Audit Contractor (RAC) program to comply with 42 U.S.C. Sec. 1396(a)(42)(B). Concluding the 

RFP, HCA may submit Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA) 24-0050 in order to request a full 

exception to establish a Medicaid RAC program.  

SPA 24-0050 is under development. HCA would appreciate any input or concerns regarding this SPA. To 

request a copy of the SPA when it becomes available, you may contact the person named below. To 

submit comments, please contact the person named below by November 22, 2024 (please note that all 

comments are subject to public review and disclosure, as are the names of those who comment). 

 
CONTACT 

Name:         Rachelle Amerine 

Program:    Compliance and Oversight 

Address:    628 – 8th Avenue SE, Olympia, WA 98501  

Phone:       360-628-2965 

TRS:           711     

E-mail address:    rachelle.amerine@hca.wa.gov 

 


